
An  excursion  to  Turin
Polytechnic  University  in
Tashkent  was  organized  for
pupils of School #196.
Recently pupils from School #196 have visited our university.
These pupils, led by school teachers, witnessed the building
of our university, its conditions and, of course, how the
teaching process is conducted. We hope that this has increased
their interest to our university. Not surprisingly, if during
the  campus  trip,  the  pupils  set  themselves  the  goal  of
becoming a student of Turin Polytechnic University in Tashkent
in the future. We wish them good luck and success in achieving
their goals and the privilege of being a student.

✊Many thanks to the university volunteers who actively helped
us in organizing this excursion!
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